
RAD Assessments Dress Rehearsal Schedule 
All students undertaking RAD Assessments (except Dance To Your Own Tune) are required to 
attend their dress rehearsal before their assessment day.   

This rehearsal is important for students to practice their assessment procedures and settings, 
and interacting with the music operator. 

Students should attend in their full assessment uniform with their hair in a bun, including all 
shoes and skirts required (Character skirts are supplied by Simply Ballet).  Group pictures will 
be taken at Dress rehearsal. 

Dress rehearsal times and dates for each level are below. 

Due to the way students are grouped for assessments, you must attend the correct dress 
rehearsal for your class group.  You cannot swap to another group.  Details of your group can be 
found in the email with your assessment date and time. 

Grade Dates Time 
Pre-Primary in Dance – Group A 
Pre-Primary in Dance – Group B 

Sunday 17th August 
Sunday 17th August 

10:00-10:50am 
9:00-10:00am 

Primary in Dance – Group A 
Primary in Dance – Group B 

Sunday 10th August 
Sunday 17th August 

9:00-9:45am 
10:50-11:40am 

Grade 1 Sunday 10th August 9:45-10:30am 
Grade 2 – Group A 
Grade 2 – Group B 

Sunday 10th August 
Sunday 10th August 

11:15-12:15pm 
10:30-11:15am 

Grade 3 – Class Award (Graded Division) 
Grade 3 – Exam (Graded Division) 

Sunday 17th August 
Sunday 17th August 

11:50-12:30pm 
12:30-1:30pm 

Grade 4 – Class Award 
Grade 4 – Exam Group A (Molly, Sandra) 
Grade 4 – Exam Group B (Lola, Wini, 
Mona) 

Sunday 10th August 
Sunday 10th August 
Sunday 10th August 

1:00-1:45pm 
12:15-1:00pm 
1:45-2:45pm 

Adult Classical Level 1 (RAD Grade 3) 
Class Award – Group A 
Class Award – Group B 

 
Sunday 17th August 
Sunday 17th August 

 
3:15-4:15pm 
2:15-3:15pm 

Adult Classical Level 2 (Discovering Rep) 
Class Award 
Exam Group A – (Alexa, Sabrina) 
Exam Group B – (Yolande, Maddy, Tegan) 

 
Sunday 10th August 
Sunday 10th August 
Sunday 17th August 

 
3:45-4:30pm 
3:00-3:45pm 
1:30-2:15pm 

 

If you have any further questions, please just get in touch. 

The Simply Ballet Team 

  


